June 2025

Dear parents/guardians,

The Primary Schoolbooks Scheme is entering its third year in September 2025. Funding has been provided to the school to purchase schoolbooks, workbooks and copybooks. This means that parents/guardians of primary pupils will not pay towards the cost of schoolbooks, workbooks and copybooks. The attached flyer explains the scheme in more detail.

These books will be on loan to your child, and they will need to be returned to the school at the end of the year or if your child leaves our school.

As we have done in previous years, we will purchase stationery packs for Junior and Senior Infants. They will be stored here in school for the children, ready to use in September. Parents/guardians will be sent a payment link via Aladdin for this.

Stationery lists for 1st to 6th class can be found on the school website.

Parents/guardians of all children will be required to pay for 24-hour cover school insurance, the homework journal, photocopying, art supplies, and other physical activities that your child may be participating in next year. Payment for these will be collected in September via Aladdin.

Kind regards,
Foireann na Scoile

